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Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

 Resolution of Recognition

WHEREAS, the function of a Board of Education is to strive for excellence in all phases of educational programs, and;

WHEREAS, a major indication of such excellence is awards and honors earned by the students, employees and programs of the school system, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education deems it fitting and proper that significant awards and honors be recognized by the Board;

BE IT THEREFORE RESOLVED THAT the Hardin County Board of Education, meeting in regular session on February 19, 2015, does hereby recognize the achievements of the following:

Yadiel Mejia, a first-grade student at New Highland Elementary School, won 3rd place at the Kentucky Deaf & Hard-of-Hearing Spelling Bee.

Rachel Ritchie, a fifth-grade student at Vine Grove Elementary, was awarded the Kentucky Association for Gifted Education Distinguished Student Award.  This award is given annually to a gifted/talented student in grades 3-6 who has shown evidence of outstanding commitment above and beyond the regular classroom.  The award is for contributions to the community. Rachel and her family are organizing and working toward the Fun for Everyone Park in Vine Grove.  This facility will have equipment that will allow any child, despite any physical obstacles they may face, to have fun and enjoy the park. 
The Board extends its congratulations to these individuals for the recognition they have earned for themselves and Hardin County Schools.
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